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Important Dates  
 

 
Thurs 8th Nov 
Yr 7 STEM Day 

Salisbury East High 

 

Friday 9th Nov  
Sports Day  

 

 

 
(see back page timetable)  

 

Wed 14th Nov  
Kindy Transitions begin  

 

Dental Visit  

 

Fri 16th Nov 

 

Wed 28th Nov  
SEHS Yr5 HeadStart to 

High School visit  

 

Wed 5th Dec  
Governing Council 

Breakfast Meeting  

 

Thurs 29th Nov 
KickStart No Breakfast 

Breakfast 7 -10am  
 

Casual Day - KickStart  
 

ATSI Graduation  

 

Fri 30th Nov 
Assembly 9am  

- Volunteer Service Award  

  Presentation  

- Christmas Raffle Drawn  

 

 

 

From The Leadership Team  
Parent Survey  

During Term 4 parents are asked to respond to Satisfaction Surveys. The survey will be 

sent home this week and we ask you return it to the front office by Thursday 22nd 

November. Your feedback will assist in our improvement planning for 2019. If for any 

reason you do not receive a survey and would like to participate, please contact our 

office staff.  

 

Year 7 to high school update  

Recently, the government has confirmed that year 7 public school students will be 

taught in high school from term 1, 2022.  

The move will align South Australiaõs public schools with the national curriculum taught 

in high schools making it easier to deliver subjects and improve outcomes for students.  

Access to dedicated facilities and resources and exposure to different teaching styles 

will also give each year 7 student opportunities for deeper learning, greater peer 

interactions, and greater independence and responsibility.  

 

Sportõs Day  

Our Sportõs Day will be held this Friday 9th November. The Sportõs Day committee have 

been working hard to coordinate this event and have scheduled a great variety of 

activities. You can find a copy of the program on the back page of this newsletter. We 

look forward to having parents support their children on the day.  

Donõt forget your hat and water bottle.  

 

Class Placement for 2019  

We are soon to begin our class placement exercise for 2019. This term we are 

requesting families inform us in writing if your child will not be attending Keller Road 

Primary School next year. This information assists us greatly in developing class 

structures which best accommodate the needs of all students.  

We are also soon to begin the complex process of formulating classes for the new 

year. In order to assist our planning, we invite parents to provide any additional 

information they would like us to consider about their child/ren.  

The class placement exercise takes a great deal of time, careful consideration and 

planning. Any additional information provided by parents will be considered as an 

aspect of the overall process, yet it must be remembered that it is not always possible 

to accommodate all parent requests.  

Please note the following:  

A separate form is to be used for each child.  

We are unable to consider requests for particular teachers.  

Your child will be placed in either a straight year level or composite class dependent 

upon class structures.  

Changes will only be made in exceptional circumstances.  

Requests from previous years are also not considered therefore if there is information 

that is still relevant, please be sure to make an updated request.  

If you wish to place a confidential return, please mark envelope òConfidential to the 

Principaló and return it via the front office.  

Once classes are finalised there is often little opportunity for changes to be made 

unless our enrolments increase or decrease thereby affecting the configuration of 

classes. If you would like to provide information to assist us with this process, please  

complete the form and return it to the front office by Thursday 22nd November. 

Requests received after this date may not be considered.  

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 

Mon 3rd Dec  

Yr6/7 excursion to  

Flinders Uni 

 

Tues 4th Dec  

End of Year Concert  

 

Thurs 13th Dec  

Yr 7 Graduation  

 

Fri 14th Dec  

Assembly  
 

End of Term 4  

2pm dismissal  

Pupil Free Day  
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Mrs Cavaõs class 

 
The Yaitya Unit and our class have been 
working together every Wednesday morning 
during our Literacy block. 

We have really enjoyed sharing our love of 
books by reading some of our favourite 
stories with each other. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We have designed  
 awesome sneakers,  
 delicious donuts, made boats and 
 kites and we even made a shark 
 that eats teachers!  
 Thank goodness it didnõt eat Mrs 
 Cava or nobody could take our 
 photos.  

 

 


